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Government dismisses Joint Review Panel recommendations

Liberal Opposition Leader Dwight Ball today stated that it’s disappointing that the provincial government dismissed recommendations
4.1 and 4.2 of the Joint Review Panel of the Lower Churchill Generation Project.  

“This panel was established by the Federal and Provincial governments in 2009 and looked at all aspects of the proposed Lower
Churchill Generation Project,” said Ball. “After two years of study and several months of public consultations, the panel concluded that
Nalcor had not demonstrated the justification of the Project as a whole in energy and economic terms.”

Ball noted that the panel recommended an independent review of all alternatives be conducted, but government dismissed that
recommendation.

“It is astonishing, but not surprising, that government dismissed this recommendation,” said Ball. “In the House of Assembly, we’ve
asked for new information from the government on Muskrat Falls, but have been refused every time. We’ve asked for government to
table studies on natural gas, five year cash flow projections from Nalcor and the power purchase agreement between Nalcor and

CIMFP Exhibit P-04364 Page 1



Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro. For a project of this size, this information should be easy to provide but government has refused.”
 
Ball also stated that it’s disappointing that the Minister of Natural Resources, Jerome Kennedy, stated today that the Joint Review
Panel ventured into an area they shouldn’t have when they made recommendations on the economics of the proposed project and for
further study of the alternatives. 
 
“I’d like to remind the Minister that the need, purpose, rational, socio-economics and alternatives to the project are key areas within
the scope of the environmental assessment,” said Ball. “For Minister Kennedy to state that they were outside their area of expertise
shows his lack of understanding of the mandate of the Joint Review Panel.”

-30-
 
Attachment: Part II – Scope of the Environmental Assessment, Joint Review Panel Federal/Provincial Agreement.

http://www.env.gov.nl.ca/env/env_assessment/projects/Y2010/1305/final_jrp_agreement.pdf
 
 
Media Contact:            Peter Miles| Director of Communications| Office of the Official Opposition| 729-6151| 725-5332| E copies

@ www.liberaloppositionnl.com
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